
 

Gilbane Building Company | 3180 Discovery Dr, Painted Post, NY 14870  

August 30, 2012 
 
Kris Kimmel 
Kris B. Kimmel Construction Drafting, Inc. 
22 Nicholson St 
Rochester, NY 14620 
 
Subject: BIM & Coordination Services 
    
Dear Kris;  
   
I would like to recognize you and your firm for a job well done and extend my appreciation for 
your efforts.  I have always appreciated your honest counsel and advice, the hard work and 
pride that go into your work, the dedication to excellence and high standards which you have 
established and consistently achieve.  
 
As we have continued further in the virtual construction and coordination aspect, it is becoming 
increasingly apparent there are not enough players in this industry that are really outstanding 
performers in this field.  However, equally apparent is that your firm is one of the best in the 
business and we have been fortunate to have you on our team. 
 
Again, thank you for your efforts, please keep up the excellent work and I hope that we have 
another opportunity to work with each other in the near future.  
 
Very truly yours,   
GILBANE BUILDING COMPANY  
 
 
 
Warren Whitesell 
Project Manager  
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